
 

Last day of term: Friday 18th December 2020 

Return to school: Monday 4th January 2021 
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Heads Hello, 
 
I hope everyone is staying safe and feeling well, both physically and mentally in this tricky time. From 
myself and the team here at school, we are very glad we are able to keep our school open and we  
continue to feel positive about welcoming the children into school. We will try and keep things as  
normal as we can for the children and try our hardest to provide fun and exciting activities, despite the  
challenges of another lockdown and the restrictions we face.  
 
We are aware that wearing face coverings will make daily communication with teachers more difficult. 
Please do not hesitate to contact teachers via dojo, if you would like to schedule a phone call to  
discuss any concerns. We will be holding our termly parent consultations over the phone this term 
during the week beginning 16th November. Your class teacher will be in touch to organise a  
convenient time for you to discuss your child's learning and any other concerns you may have. 
 
Stay safe and well.  
 
Natalie Simmonds 
Head teacher 

NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS IN SCHOOL   

We have sent the letter from Kernow Health via email and dojo to parents and carers.  Please note  
Kernow Health are due to visit school on Thursday 12th November 2020 to do the vaccinations.   
 
If you would like your child to have the vaccination at school you will need to submit your consent, please follow 
the instructions in the letter sent out via eschools and class dojo by Tuesday 10th November.  Please note if you 
don’t have access online you can also submit consent by phone.   If you would like a hard copy of this letter, please 
let the school office know.   

NON UNIFORM DAY  

Just some of the amazing costumes 

here in Apple and Cherry classes on non  

uniform day, Friday 23rd October.  Well 

done everyone—school raised £89.58 

for the Lostwithiel School  

Association (LSA)  
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CHARTWELLS SCHOOL LUNCHES 

We were advised by Chartwells that the dates for week one and week two changed for this term.  

We sent a dojo to parents and carers on Monday 2nd November advising of this change.  Please see the revised dates for 

weeks below.   

Please note the menu choices are unchanged. 
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